
Perch Base, United States Submariners 

Flash Traffic 

Number:       #3-3-2022 

Date:      3/16/2022 

Subject: Annual Picnic Meeting 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

This is a reminder that our regular April 9th Perch 
Base meeting will be our Annual All-Arizona Base 
Picnic/Meeting at the White Tanks Mountain 
Regional Park starting at 11:00 am and NOT AT 
DILLON`S. 
  

We need a headcount of how many are planning on 
attending to order food and drink. 
  

DO NOT RESPOND to this email, please email the 
Base Commander, George Woods, at 
gtreezz1@cox.net with the number of people you are 
bringing to the picnic no later than Saturday, April 
2, 2022. 
  
  
  
  
  
This is an official email communication from the USSVI Perch Base and does not require a 
response. 
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